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September 10, 2020 
 
Dear Bulldog Students, Parents and Community Members, 
 
I am very pleased to announce that our application for the Seamless Summer Meals Program was extended 
through the end of September 2020. This means that ALL of our students will be provided the opportunity to 
have a free breakfast and a free lunch regardless of their free and reduced or paid status. The free meal 
service will begin immediately. We will reapply for the program at the end of September with the hopes of 
continuing the program through December 2020. 
 
This option will also be available to remote learners and all children in the community aged 1 year through 18 
years old. Details on how to request the meals and when and where they can be picked up will be on the 
school website. Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Kyle Collins, EdD 
Superintendent, Brookfield R-III School District 
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